CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 10, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06332-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Wednesday, August 10, 2016 8:27 AM

To: 'Dave Mammoser'

Subject: RE: Florida Power & Light Rate Increase Request - DOCKET NUMBER 160021-E1

Dear Mr. Mammoser,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Dave Mammoser [mailto:mammyl15@comcast.net]

Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:45 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Florida Power & Light Rate Increase Request - DOCKET NUMBER 160021-E1

My name is David Mammoser and my address where | have FPL service is 24247 Buckingham Way, Port Charlotte, FL 33980 and my phone nmber is 773-818-5503.

When | read the article about FPL’s request for a 23% increase in base rates | was thoroughly appalled. They currently are making profits hand over fist. And as | read
their info about their request none of the rate increase is planned for improvements in service, disaster preparedness or new energy solutions/innovation. And as a
customer | have no options other than a generator. | use FPL or nothing, maybe some candles, etc.

Over the last 3 years | have received a grand total of less then 5% increase in my Social Security benefits and my Military Disability. | can’t get a 23% increase in my
government income so how does the Commission expect me to be able to afford the increase in my electrical costs?

Please do what’s best for the citizens of Florida, DENY FPL’S REQUEST FOR A RATE INCREASE UNTIL IT DOES SOMETHING FOR ITS CUSTOMERS NOT JUST THEIR
SHAREHOLDERS!!

HAVE A GREAT DAY!
Dave

Dave Mammoser

24247 Buckingham Way
Port Charlotte, FL 33980
773-818-5503 — cell
509-277-2220 - eFax
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